
October 12, 2022                                           Above: Autumn on the saltmarsh.

Updates from the DCLT

Next week!

DCLT's Annual Member Meeting
Wednesday, October 19th at 5:30 PM

Join DCLT Trustees, staff, and fellow members
at this year's Annual Meeting!

Enjoy a cash bar and complimentary hors
d'oeuvres while hearing about DCLT's past
year, now, and next.

The event will be held at 5:30 PM, Wednesday,
October 19th at The Dennis Inn, 25 Scarsdale
Road, Dennis Village.

Please RSVP by emailing
info@dennisconservationlandtrust.org.

Did you know...

American chestnuts were once a dominant tree in Eastern forests from the Gulf Coast
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north to Maine. In the late 1800s an invasive fungus - chestnut blight - killed 3+ billion
trees, taking the rich nutty food source along with it. Today American chestnuts are
virtually extinct, though efforts to genetically modify them for resistance to chestnut blight
are well underway. 

Click here for more information

Contact us to get involved!

Connect with us!

    

DENNIS CONSERVATION LAND TRUST

508.694.7812

info@dennisconservationlandtrust.org

www.dennisconservationlandtrust.org

Dennis Conservation Land Trust | P.O. Box 67, East Dennis, MA 02641

Unsubscribe info@dennisconservationlandtrust.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byinfo@dennisconservationlandtrust.orgpowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://www.instagram.com/p/CjoEJkePdh0/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link
https://www.facebook.com/dennisconservationtrust
https://www.instagram.com/dennis.conservation.land.trust
mailto:info@dennisconservationlandtrust.org
https://dennisconservationlandtrust.org/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:info@dennisconservationlandtrust.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

